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My name is Eliot Jordan and I am a resident of Otisfield, Maine.  I am medical patient
and have been a caregiver assistant, primarily for sungrown.  Through this work and 
connection with the medicine being grown as nature intended (with the support of 
incredible, knowledgeable, passionate caregivers) I believe it is the most critical 
aspect of the medical program: to provide pure, sun grown medicine.  I hope that this 
action is clear, there is immense support to see outdoor cultivation of cannabis 
supported through the passage of LD1897. I believe it is paramount that patients have 
more access to sun grown products and would like to see the steps taken to reduce 
energy use in the cannabis industry. Thank you for your time and please vote and pass
LD1897.  The support of this bill is simple, which I am sure you have and will hear 
from many others as to why this bill means so much to the industry, patients, and 
growth practices.


